Warburg Fireman’s

Drive
December 11th, 2021

Our wonderful local Firefighters will be going door to door on December 11th,
collectihg non-perishables for our Warburg Elves Campaign! They will graciously
accept any non-opened, clearly marked non perishables that have not yet expired, as
well as cash donations! If you have anything you’d wish to donate, please have it
bagged and ready for the Firefighters for when they arrive! We thank you for your
contributions, and wish you a wonderful Holiday Season!

If you would like to donate your TIME to this event helping sort, please contact Tami with FCSS at 780-848-2828





